

Bulletin printables                      

Any of the following items can be copied and pasted into your bulletins, newsletters, e-mails, etc. to help members learn about WELS ministry and connect with their synod. 

WELS National Conference on Lutheran Leadership
The second WELS National Conference on Lutheran Leadership will be held January 16-18, 2023, at the Hilton Chicago. This conference is not only for those who serve in formal leadership positions in their congregation: called workers, church council members, school board members, and the like. This conference is for anyone who is passionate about the mission of the church. It is for everyone who, by encouragement and example, wants to lead others to engage in that mission. So, all are welcome—called workers and laity, men and women, retirees and high school students, lifelong WELS members, and those new to the church. Learn more and register at lutheranleadership.com.
100 Missions in 10 Years
WELS Home Missions is launching a new initiative to start 100 home mission congregations in 10 years as well as support 75 enhancements to help existing congregations reach more souls. This initiative isn’t as much about planting more churches but about sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ with more people. It’s about reaching lost souls. It’s about Christ’s mission to his church: “Go and make disciples of all nations.” Learn more about this plan to spread the saving message of Jesus and learn how you can help at wels100in10.net.
Calling all college-bound students!	
Are you heading to college this fall? Do you know someone who is going to college? Don’t leave your faith life at home! Sign up with WELS Campus Ministry to get connected with the local campus pastor near your school and to receive free copies of Meditations devotions and Forward in Christ magazine. Sign up at wels.net/college.
Get even more from Forward in Christ
Need a weekly boost from your favorite Lutheran magazine? Get previews, updates, and extra content with the Forward in Christ FREE weekly e-newsletter. For more inspiration, more stories, and more photos, sign up at fowardinchrist.net.
Follow Forward in Christ on Facebook
Get more from Forward in Christ, the synod’s official magazine, by following it on Facebook at facebook.com/ForwardinChristMagazine. Join the community and join the conversation.
WELS Together e-newsletter
Do you know what’s happening with WELS ministry and mission work? Subscribe to the WELS Together e-newsletter to stay connected with the people of your synod and the ministry they serve. Also, don’t miss the twice-monthly videos that cover important and exciting synod news. Go to wels.net/together to read more and subscribe today.
Connecting WELS members
Connection is more important now than ever. The Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod offers many ways for members to connect through social media. Join the WELS online community at facebook.com/welslutherans, instagram.com/welslutherans, and vimeo.com/wels.






